
Robert J. Giacomelli, AIA
Harold Lichtman, AIA 

 
October 14, 2002 

 
Scozzari Builders, Inc, 
Attn: Len Scozzari 
1891 North Olden Avenue 
Trenton, New Jersey 08638 
 

Dear Len: 
 
On behalf of the principals and employees of GLP Architects, PC, please accept this 
letter as a measure of our gratitude for the excellent work we accomplished together 
for the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection at Assunpink Wildlife 
Center in Upper Freehold Township, New Jersey. 
 
The project was designed on a difficult site and your firm's attitude of cooperation 
rather than confrontation made the project proceed smoothly, ahead of schedule 
and on budget. 
 
Due to the excellent working relationship established during this project, we look 
forward to working with your firm again in the future. 
 
FOR GLP Architects, PC 

 
Harold Lichtman, AIA 
President 

  

New Jersey Office 
230 Williams Avenue 
Moorestown, NJ 08057 
Phone: 856.234.2389 
Facsimile: 856.787.1270 

E-Mail glp@GLPArch.com 
Pennsylvania Office

400 Greenwood Avenue
Wyncote, PA I 9095

Phone: 215.885.1500
Facsimile: 215.885.7966

  

 


